
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
 Notice is hereby given that an appointed committee of the Board of Supervisors of Jones 
County, Mississippi will receive sealed bids until 9:00 a.m. on Friday, January 4, 2019 at the 
Courthouse in Laurel, Mississippi for STRIPING OF COUNTY ROADS.  
 
 Bid forms can be obtained from the office of the Board of Supervisors, Laurel 
Courthouse. 
 
 Each bid shall be in writing and marked on the outside of the sealed envelope: 
“STRIPING”, with the name, address and telephone number of the bidder. 
 

Bids shall be effective until June 30, 2019. 
 
 The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids, to waive informalities and to 
determine the best and/or lowest bid. 
 
     Jones County Board of Supervisors 
     Bart Gavin, Clerk 
     By:  Chasity Gray, D. C. 
 
 
Publish:  Laurel Leader-Call 

December 11 and 18, 2018 
 
 

 
 
 


